

Meeting Notes

5th of September 2023

- Grants and effort
 - please share if you are applying to any grant with some effort towards SciCat. It will help the community get better in submitting additional grants and not duplicating effort.
 - Please consider to include some SciCat effort in any new grant whenever it is possible
 - Please share if info if you have any dedicated resource to develop and support SciCat
- Jobs
 - first draft has been sent to selected member/facilities where jobs are blocking the migration.
 - As soon as, we are able to collect the feedback, we will update the related tickets for Release 4.4
 - If you would like to review the first draft of the document, please reach out
- Frontend PR #1172
 - Bjorn presented the PR he submitted which will upgrade all the angular packages in one go.
 - The aim is to review and merge it by the next meeting.
(At the moment of this email, the PR has been indeed reviewed and merged)
 - Testing and custom fixes should be performed by each facility.
- Backend issue #689
 - We discussed the dataset links as presented by Dylan in the first draft
 - It looks similar to the concept of actions linked to release 4.8
 - Open discussion followed regarding pros and cons
 - We decided to stick with the name "Links" and bring in the concepts that were listed under actions.
 - Dylan will update the issue
 - Please provide feedback
- Noel (DESY)
 - reported issues retrieving "groups" from OIDC token
 - member shared some of their configuration
 - Noel will follow up and contact the facilities that are currently pulling groups from OIDC if the issue is not resolved